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3/1/19 Spirit Day: Crazy Hair Day

3/4/19 ~

3/8/19 Dr. Seuss Week

3/15/19 Spirit Day: Wear Green

St. Patrick’s Day Parties

3/22/19 Spirit Day: Polka Dot Day

3/29/19 Spirit Day: Pajama Day
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March 2019 Newsletter

Some Quick Reminders:

• Early Bird Registration starts March 4th!

• Dr. Seuss Week March 4-8!

Dr. Seuss Week

Dr. Seuss’ Birthday is March 2nd! The school will be 

celebrating Dr. Seuss all week long the week after 

this very special day!  We’re going to kick off his 

birthday celebrations on February, March 1st with ice 

cream parties in the classrooms followed by an entire 

spirit week dedicated to Dr. Seuss Books!

Dr. Seuss Spirit Week

3/4/19 Cat in the Hat

~ Wear a hat

3/5/19 Fox in Socks

~ Wear crazy socks and/or 

mismatched shoes

3/6/19 Wacky Wednesday

~ Dress wacky tacky

3/7/19 One Fish, Two Fish

~ Wear Red and/or Blue

3/8/19 The Lorax

~ Wear a moustache 

St. Patrick’s Day Parties

On March 15th each classroom will have a 

holiday party from 3:30-4:30. Everyone can 

find their lucky Irish spirit, dress in green, and 

bring green/Irish inspired snacks! We can’t wait 

to celebrate with everyone!

Be on the lookout for sign up sheets on the 

classroom doors as dates get closer.



Ancillary Reminder

Joy of Dance, Funtastic Fitness, and Soccer Shots 

are in full swing!

If you are interested in enrollment or have 

questions, please talk to the front desk. 

Current Ancillary Schedule

Monday ~ Joy of Dance

Wednesday ~ Stretch-N-Grow

Friday ~ Soccer Shots

Early Bird Registration

It is that time of year again! Time to register and

secure your spot for after July 1st. 

As always, our currently enrolled families will have 

the opportunity to secure your spot before we open 

these registrations up to prospective families. You 

will also be able to register at a discounted price! 

Early Bird Registration will be $55 for the first child 

and $35 for siblings. 

**A registration fee must be paid even if your child 

will only be here for summer camp.

Please be on the lookout for even more detailed

information to be sent home in your child’s cubby!

Tuition Reminder

Please Remember that tuition is due every 

Friday for the upcoming week. Payment is 

considered late Tuesday at noon. Afternoon 

on Tuesday, a $25 late fee will be assessed. 

To avoid the fee, please remember to pay on 

time! If you have any questions, please refer 

to the Tuition agreement. 

Friendly Reminder

• Outside food is NOT permitted unless prior 

arrangements have been made with 

administration Children are welcome to sit 

on the bench and finish their breakfast 

with their parents. 

• Please remember to change the season/size 

of clothes in your child’s classroom cubby. 

Also, bring extra underwear for potty 

training and accidents. 

Our Amazing Teachers

Infant

Ms. Gloria, Lead Teacher

Ms. Christin , Ms. Maryanne

Older Infant

Ms. Arlette, Lead Teacher

Ms. Roxana

Toddler

Ms. Ana, Lead Teacher

Ms. Amari

Beginner

Ms. Angelica, Lead Teacher

Ms. Evelyn

Intermediate

Ms. Brittany, Lead Teacher

Ms. Urmilla

Pre-K 1

Ms. Diana, Lead Teacher

Ms. Tauqir

Pre-K 2

Ms. Heather, Lead Teacher

Ms. Yakelin

Chef

Ms. Zoila


